
 

 

Best Student Project Award 2017 
 
 
 
 
To (former) students, who have handed in a project after January 1, 2016. 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear (Former) Students, 
The Danish Rail Sector Association (BaneBranchen) supports railway education in Denmark 
and organizes the Danish Rail Conference (www.railconference.dk), strives to be innovative 
and increase the focus on education within railways. Therefore, BaneBranchen has 
introduced the Best Student Project Award (not including PhD projects). The prize will be a 
gift of DKK 10,000 towards travel experiences and the winner will be announced at the 
Danish Rail Conference on 15 May, 2017. 

 
To apply for the award, you should have handed in a project (bachelor thesis, master thesis, 
special course or similar) within a railway or light rail related topic after January 1, 2016. 
Send an email with a PDF-file of the project to alex@banebranchen.dk together with a cover 
letter (max 2 pages in Danish or English). The deadline for applying for the prize is 5 
February, 2017. The applications and projects will be evaluated by a committee of 
BaneBranchen board members. 
 
The evaluation committee will focus on the following criteria (that should be described in 
the cover letter): 

 The project’s relevance to the railway sector 

 The findings of the project 

 The applicability of the project 

 Grade the project achieved – if a grade has been given (the committee does not 
distinguish between 10 and 12) 

 
In order to receive their prize the winner of the Best Student Project Award 2017 must 
attend the opening of the Danish Rail Conference on 15 May, 2017. 

 
Best regards, 
Hanne Nybo Johansen 
Chairman of BaneBranchen 

https://mail.win.dtu.dk/owa/redir.aspx?C=JA0hF3IRckWhVZeL7LyxzE-LQma0CdEIZaEHA8dqb9_ma63RUBMCd9IgaDBiuCMBjxTUHuW83Ts.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.railconference.dk
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